UNION SOCIAL

* E ATERY

Friday May 24, 2019
Re: PPS Group

To Whom It May Concern

| am writing this letter for in support of PPS group and their cleaning service. We have been using them for 8+
years and they have always provided an exemplary job. Whenever there is concern, they are quick to act
upon it and resolve it for us immediately. There was a point where we switched away from them hoping to
save a few dollars. We ended up switching back to PPS after 3 months. What we learned is that PPS provides
a competitive rate, and an excellent cleaning job. You could try look elsewhere for cleaning services, but you
won’t find the same quality of work for the price. | am more than happy with their services and would love to
support them with continued business for many years to come.

Please do not hesitate to contact me at anytime if you require any clarification on our use of PPS and their
service performed at Union Social Eatery.

Sincerely,

Rony Pal
General Manager

Union Social Eatery
6986 Financial Drive
Mississauga, ON
416-689-8249
Rony@unionsocial.ca



